
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/9/2021 11:42:40 PM

First name: Jim

Last name: Blattau

Organization: 
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Comments: My wife and I are retired. We travel to the Cortez/Dolores area annually to mountain bike the

wonderful trails there.

We have read the Salter Vegetation Management  Project Document, and understand the biologic rationale for it.

 

We only ask that the loggers try to understand the huge amount of volunteer effort that has gone into building

and maintaining the Trail System in the Boggy Draw Area. We would hope that given this understanding, the

loggers will abide by the Project Guidelines that require restoring trails to their prior condition very soon (days or

weeks, not months or years) after logging is complete in a given area. 

   We would also hope that as much as logistically possible, bikers and other trail users would not be subject to

total closure of the area.

 

Thank you, 


